

Dear Avondale Member,

Stewardship season is our opportunity to examine our relationship with the church, fellow Avondale members, and our God. It is a heartfelt time of self-reflection. This helps enable us to acknowledge our bonds with others and with our God. Stewardship encompasses so much more than just financial contributions, it pushes us to focus on what is important in our physical and spiritual life. With this focus, we can more fully participate and join with our spiritual needs.

Please consider your commitments. Thank you to all who brought in pledge cards Dedication Sunday and since. If you have not done so, please return your pledge card either by mail, in person at the office, or at the Sunday service by October 31, 2021.

- In the next several weeks, the Stewardship team will be reaching out to those who have not pledged for 2022. If you cannot pledge at this time or do not feel called to pledge, please fill out your card as **-0** and it will save you and the team a phone call. This is completely confidential; the volunteers on the team never see amounts of pledges.
- If you have pledged and would like envelopes for weekly or monthly giving, please alert Leah Hackworth (Leah@avondalepresbychurch.org) by November 1.
- If you would like to discuss your pledge with the pastoral staff or an office staff member, please call the church office (704-333-6194).

It has been a pleasure serving Avondale on the Stewardship Team.

Peace,
Jim Flowers and David Hall, Chairs
Ted Todd
Harry Greyard
Ann Gregory
Laura Meier
John Magee

Avondale Presbyterian Church
2821 Park Road
Charlotte, NC 28209
704.333.6194 - Avondalepresbychurch.org